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MPAC PRESENTATION ON THE 2023/24 ANNUAL REPORT

Lephalale Local Municipality held the Municipal Public Accounts Committee (MPAC)
today at Roman Catholic Church in Lephalale town.

The purpose of the day, was to provide a record of the activities of the Municipality
for the financial year 2023/24, provide a report on performance against the budget of
the Municipality and to promote accountability to the local communities for decisions
made throughout the year by the Municipality.

In her opening remarks the acting Mayor, Clir Grace Marakalala said that the session
helps the Municipality to report to the community on financial performance, status of
projects and reflect on the achievement and challenges encountered and promote
accountability and good governance.

She also took the opportunity to give feedback on the financial health of the
Municipality saying that in the 2023/24 the Municipality received an unqualified audit
opinion by the auditor general.

All the inputs and suggestions will be considered as part of ensuring that the
municipality provide service delivery that meets the needs of the community.

The Annual Report for 2023/2024 financial year is available on the website, libraries
and traditional offices.
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